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I strongly believe that vote by mail in Oregon has been a huge success. The ease of 

which contributes to increased voter participation and awareness/research of the 

issues. 

There is no valid evidence of voter fraud with this system and the only result of 

returning to in-person voting will be to place undue hardships on workers, parents of 

young children, seniors and those with physical challenges. This measure is not only 

absurd but cruel. 

  

 

 

 

 

 


